
Catherine W. Newman

Waterfall, 88

Catherine Winifred "Win
nie" Newman, 88, Waterfall,
died Saturday, October 24,
2015, at the Long-Term Care
Unit of Fulton County Med
ical Center, McConnellsburg.

Born August 28, 1927, at
Hustontown, she was a
daughter of the late Clifton
and Alice (Welsh) Reeder.
She was married to Wood

ward T. Newman, who pre
ceded in death on Decem

ber 30,1994.
She is survived by one

son, Brian C. Newman, and
wife Deborah of Davenport,
Iowa; three grandchildren:
Elizabeth Newman, Wash
ington, D. C; Sarah Newman
of Ogden, Utah, and Rachel
Wall of Dubuque, Iowa; and
two great-grandsons:
William Snook, Washington,
D.C., and Hunter Wall,
Dubuque, Iowa.

She was preceded in
death by two brothers and
two sisters.

She was ofthe Protestant
faith. She was a member of
the Saxton Chapter #161,
Order of the Eastern Star.

During her life she was
employed as a waitress at
Howard Johnson's at Cove
Valley on the Pennsylvania
Turnpike and in her later
years she was employed as a
clerk at Newman's Market,
Waterfall.

She was very thankful to
the staff of Home Instead
Caregivers for helping her to
stay in her home as long as
she did.

Funeral services will be
held at 11 a.m., Saturday,
October 31, 2015, at M. R.



Brown Funeral Home, Hus-
tontown. Pastor Richard
Bernhard will officiate. In
terment will be at Huston-
town Cemeteiy.

Saxton Chapter #161,
O.E.S. will conduct a memo

rial service at 10:45 am. Sat

urday at the funeral home.
Memorial contributions

may be made to Huston-
town Area Volunteer Fire
Co., PO Box 537, Huston-
town. PA 17225


